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From: AlinNorthumberland

Sent: 12 August 2020 09:14

To:

Subject: Highways England response- A1 Morpeth to Ellingham

oear I

| refer to your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 for information about any third
party discussions with the operators / directors of Bockenfield Aerodrome / Eshott Airfield and
Highways England in relation to your land (land registry number ND88406) with regards to the A1
Morpeth to Ellingham Scheme, the Eshott Airfield Safeguarding Chart or the Eshott Airfield
Safeguarding Map.

| am writing to advise you that, following a search of our electronic records, | have established that
no information you have requested is held by Highways England and that no discussions have been
undertaken by Highways England with the operators / directors of Bockenfield Aerodrome / Eshott
Airfield in relation to the matters identified above.

If you are unhappy with the way we have handled your request you may ask for an internal review.
Our internal review process is available at:
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england/about/complaints-procedure

If you require a print copy, please phone the Information Line on 0300 123 5000; or e-mail
info@highwaysengland.co.uk. You should contact me if you wish to complain.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to
the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

Information Commissioner’s Office
Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

Cheshire

SK9 5AF

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote reference
number 101248 in any future communications.

Yours sincerely,

Highways England Project Manager
A1 in Northumberland





